
 

Gender Diversity Forum - GDF
Election of Vice-Chair 2007 

Ballot Paper 
The GDF has a vacancy for vice-chair and you are invited to vote for one person.  Below 
are the current GDF members including Councillors and you are free to vote for any one 
on the list, even yourself.   
 
Please bring this form with you to the meeting on 5 February 2008.  Alternatively, you 
can email your response to Pam at Pamela.thompson@derby.gov.uk or telephone her 
on 01332 258423 by 5pm on 4 February 2008.  Please  one box only. 

 
Vote Representative Organisation 
 Albertine Paka Di Phoba Voice of Congolese Women 
 Anna Hardy Karma Nirvana 
 Arshia Iqbal Normanton Women’s Engagement Project 
 Bernadette Pinnock Friendship Group 
 Cherry Henry Hadhari Nari Women’s Project 
 Cllr Berry Conservative 
 Cllr Bolton Labour 
 Cllr Mitchell  Liberal Democrat 
 Cllr Redfern  Labour 
 Cllr Willoughby Conservative 
 Cllr Winter Liberal Democrat 
 Dawn Makawana  Derby Women’s Centre 
 Emma Boyes Derbyshire Friend  
 Gill Taylor Soroptomist International of Derby 
 Imran Rehman Karma Nirvana Men’s Group 
 Jean Gould  Derby Women’s Centre 
 Joginder Bains Rights for Non-British Spouses 
 Kauser Parveen Rights for Non-British Spouses 
 Lynette Anglin Friendship Group 
 Nasreen Iqbal Normanton Women’s Engagement Project 
 Norina Khaten Hummari Manzil 
 Satinder Panesar Refuge – Asian Women’s Services 
 Shamim Akhtar Hummari Manzil 
 Shazia Qayum Karma Nirvana 
 Shirley Howard-Johnson Friday Friends Group 
 Spencer Phillips ARC 
 Susan Boon Women in Neighbouring Communities 
 Theresa Peltier  Derbyshire Black Police Association 
 Wivine Empa Maniata Voice of Congolese Women 

Thank you for taking the time to complete this form.   
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